January 26, 2007
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Fragaria Landing Water Co.

Complaint against Rates and Charges

Docket No. UW-060662
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are an original and ten copies of the proposed Settlement Agreement (with Attachment A), Narrative Supporting Settlement Agreement (with Attachments 1 and 2), and Certificate of Service.  
While the Settlement Agreement proposes rates that are revenue neutral to the Company, changes in the rate design would result in modest increases in rates for many customers.  Unlike what occurs in a typical rate case filing (this is a complaint case), customers have not received notice of these proposed increases.  Consequently, customers have not had an opportunity to offer comments to the Commission concerning these increases.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO








Assistant Attorney General 
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